THE GARDENS OF BELLE POINTE

July/August 2024 Newsletter

SUMMER, SUMMERTIME... WHEN IT'S HOT, HYDRATE!

As we embrace the warmth of summer, it's a pleasure to bring to you our July/August newsletter by first highlighting noteworthy May and June community events and initiatives:

The erosion project at the front pond is finally complete! The flower beds at the main entrance and round about have been cleaned.

Thank you to all that participated in our annual yard sale. Our new banners are bold and perfect!



As always, foot traffic was great and the shoppers enjoyed going around our little community. Our main pond has become a photo op for families. The next yard sale will be scheduled in Spring 2025.



We were able to gift all types of mamas in honor of Mother's Day with goodies provided by Billie Mays Walker. Shout out to Jim and Billie for always thinking of our community. Thank you for all that you do!

Pat's Pit & Tamales Food Truck brought a crowd out. Thanks to Elizabeth Jenkins for a great selection.







Several graduation parties happened last month. Thank you for giving the community a heads up!!!

Congrats to the class of 2024!

WELCOME NEW NEIGHBORS!

The Lampkin Family The Newsom Family

REMINDERS

Speed limit in the neighborhood is 25mph.

Keep your pets on a leash and pick up after your pets. Waste bags are available at the main pond.

Process any architectural and landscaping home plans through the Frontstep portal.

Please secure trash on pickup days so it does not blow into the ponds or community grounds. Keep trash cans out of view when not collection day

Log in to FrontStep for HOA information. If you received a warning letter, please contact Keith Collins Company directly. Contact info is on the bottom of the letter.

Fireworks are not permitted in Southaven.

The Annual HOA meeting has been scheduled. We will be electing 2 new board members.

Send any comments, concerns, or information requests to the GoBP email.

HOLIDAYS AND EVENTS

July 4 - Independence Day Sept 23 - Annual HOA meeting

Additional event details will be posted on FB

HOA BOARD MEMBERS

CHAM PHOU — PRESIDENT
MARTY JENKINS — VICE PRESIDENT
RON PENNINGTON — TREASURER
MARY JOYCE TRUEHILL — SECRETARY
VIRGINIA GREEN — MEMBER AT LARGE

THE GARDENS OF BELLE POINTE, SOUTHAVEN MS GARDENSOFBELLEPOINTE.COM

GARDENSOFBELLEPOINTE@GMAIL.COM

.......................

THANK YOU FOR KEEPING OUR COMMUNITY SAFE AND CLEAN III